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Advanced Access & Security
Use your existing RFID card, phone, or
PIN access
Get a full audit trail - know who

accessed the locker and when

Easily review access and permissions

with robust software

Options for hardwired or battery-

powered systems

Works as an extension of your access

control system, giving you remote

control over each individual locker

Limited lifetime warranty on all metal

locker components

Standard Sizes
Width

12
15
18

Depth
12
15
18
24

Door Height
12, 15
18, 20
24, 30
36, 60

72
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Ventilation
Doors

Solid
Louver
Diamond
Optivent

www.debourgh.com info@debourgh.com

Door Material
Metal in Frame
Metal Overlay
Laminate Overlay
Phenolic Overlay

Tops
Sloped Top
4" Boxed Top
8" Boxed Top

Bases
4" Base
6" Base
12" Base

DeBourgh Standard
Features

Fully welded & assembled
unibody construction
2-3 mil minimum TGIC
polyester powder coat
Lifetime Limited Warranty
On-time delivery
BuildADVANCE eligible
Available on Sourcewell

Sides
Solid
Diamond

lock options & features

Battery-powered
Innovative and durable
touch technology
Wet area compatible
(IP55 Certification)
Phone access and
management
Automatic opening
available
One-time, standalone
software

OCS Smart
OTS Advance

Battery-powered
RFID card, bracelet, or
fob access
Full audit trail

OTS Pulse
Battery-powered
RFID card, bracelet, or
fob access
Real-time access and
management
Cloud-based remote
facility management

OTS Advance/Pulse
Hardwired system
Access by RFID card,
bracelet, or fob
Full audit trail
Automatic opening
available
Real-time access and
management
One-time, standalone
software

NET Lock
Hardwired system
Flexible central terminal
RFID, phone, or PIN unlock
access
Real-time access and
management
Automatic opening
available
Locker rental compatible
Cloud-based remote
complete locker control
and management

Loqit


